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September 14, 2020 
 
 
Members of the House Ways and Means Committee: 
 
The League of Women Voters of Michigan supports passage of HBs 5812 to 5817 (neutral on HB 5814), 
the solid waste revisions that support more recycling in Michigan.  
 
The League supports increasing the recycling rate and reducing the solid waste going into landfills.  We 
appreciate the years of work that has been done to develop this package of bills.    
 
We urge you to support House Bills 5812 to House Bills 5817 (neutral on HB 5814) so that we can 
improve the quality of our solid waste management program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Christina Schlitt 
President 
 


